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Top DEP Stories 
 
WGAL: How Harrisburg International Airport is addressing concerns about toxic chemicals in water 
https://www.wgal.com/article/how-harrisburg-international-airport-is-addressing-concerns-about-toxic-
chemicals-in-water/28036207 
 
Erie Times: Erie Coke appeals DEP notification 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190614/erie-coke-appeals-dep-notification 
 
Mentions 
 
More than The Curve: Update on Covanta Complaints from the Pennsylvania Department of 
Environmental Protection 
https://morethanthecurve.com/update-on-covanta-complaints-from-the-pennsylvania-department-of-
environmental-protection/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: City beach to open Monday; river water reported “excellent” 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/06/city-beach-to-open-monday/ 
 
WJAC: Johnstown finalizes funding, plans to begin state-mandated sewer project 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/johnstown-finalizes-funding-plans-to-begin-state-mandated-sewer-
project  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Johnstown Redevelopment Authority lands $2.1M grant for sewers 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/johnstown-redevelopment-authority-lands-m-grant-for-
sewers/article 0a020390-8e5a-11e9-9291-5f37b2be2e4e.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pennsylvania regulators launch broad effort to rethink pipeline safety 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2019/06/14/Pennsylvania-regulators-launch-
broad-effort-to-rethink-pipeline-safety/stories/201906130127 
 
Restore Pennsylvania 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Editorial: Gov. Tom Wolf may not be able to Restore PA 
https://www.theintell.com/opinion/20190616/editorial-gov-tom-wolf-may-not-be-able-to-restore-pa/1 
 
Reading Eagle: Gov. Wolf's broadband initiative alone could cost $1 billion 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/gov-wolfs-broadband-initiative-alone-could-cost-1-billion 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Restore Pa. plan is short-sighted (letter) 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters to editor/restore-pa-plan-is-short-sighted-
letter/article 818741cc-8ec9-11e9-b565-077ecd844261.html 
 
The Record Herald: Editorial: Gov. Tom Wolf may not be able to Restore PA 
https://www.therecordherald.com/opinion/20190616/editorial-gov-tom-wolf-may-not-be-able-to-
restore-pa 



 
Erie Times: Lisa Thompson: Restore Pennsylvania could heal host of ills 
https://www.goerie.com/opinion/20190616/lisa-thompson-restore-pennsylvania-could-heal-host-of-ills 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: No need to tarnish the gas impact fee with severance tax (Editorial) 
http://www.sungazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/06/no-need-to-tarnish-the-gas-impact-fee-with-
severance-tax/ 
 
Herald-Standard: Stop government from picking your pockets 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/opinion/letters to the editor/stop-government-from-picking-your-
pockets/article 3b5a59e2-8eb4-11e9-8e34-3b11cd611caf.html 
 
Air 
 
Altoona Mirror: Senate OKs emissions bills 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/06/senate-oks-emissions-bills/ 
 
Beaver County Times: Letter: Citizens can study air quality trends 
https://www.timesonline.com/opinion/20190616/letter-citizens-can-study-air-quality-trends 
 
Tribune-Review: How residents grapple with life in the shadows of U.S. Steel’s Clairton Plant 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/how-residents-grapple-with-life-in-the-shadows-of-u-s-
steels-clairton-plant/  
 
Tribune-Review: Clairton air quality remains an ongoing concern 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/clairton-air-quality-remains-an-ongoing-concern/  
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: EPA, emissions changes have to make sense 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-epa-emissions-changes-have-to-make-sense/ 
 
Post-Gazette: U.S. Steel investment is crucial for community 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/06/14/U-S-Steel-investment-is-crucial-for-
community/stories/201906130091 
 
Climate Change 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Cooper researchers worry that increase in Philly-area flesh-eating bacteria cases 
linked to climate change 
https://www.inquirer.com/science/climate/new-jersey-bay-shore-delaware-flesh-eating-bacteria-
20190617.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Let’s start dealing with climate change 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-lets-start-dealing-with-climate-change 
 
Centre Daily Times: Centre Climate: How is national security affected by climate change? (Column) 
https://www.centredaily.com/opinion/opn-columns-blogs/article231559298.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 



 
Philadelphia Inquirer: A new farm taps into deep roots in Lawnside | Kevin Riordan 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/columnists/free-haven-farms-camden-lawnside-south-jersey-
20190615.html 
 
Daily Collegian: Shaver’s Creek receives endowment from retired educators 
https://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/borough/article ef5d2cfc-8f7d-11e9-8ba5-1747140a4c6a.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Cambria commissioners showcase efforts to improve Duman Lake Park 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/cambria-commissioners-showcase-efforts-to-improve-duman-lake-
park/article 6606907a-8e41-11e9-a778-7f61ce13c283.html 
  
Tribune-Review: Allegheny Land Trust purchasing 40.5 acres in Bethel Park 
https://triblive.com/local/south-hills/allegheny-land-trust-purchasing-40-5-acres-in-bethel-park/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Article examines chronic wasting disease in Pa. deer, whether it could spread to 
humans 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/article-examines-chronic-wasting-disease-in-pa-deer-whether-
it-could-spread-to-humans/ 
 
Corry Journal: Tree Committee taking sign-ups for trees during CorryFest 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article 9f2f2fbe-8ee7-11e9-b191-c300da1a5160.html 
 
DuBois Courier Express: ELK VALLEY ADVENTURES: Kayak, tube-rental business opens in Benezette 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/elk-valley-adventures-kayak-tube-rental-business-opens-in-
benezette/article fe7cec8a-f178-590f-a4aa-419f5cac332e.html 
 
The Derrick: National archery tourney returning to Two Mile park 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/national-archery-tourney-returning-to-two-mile-
park/article 571e8962-55b1-51af-ba5b-4917f7d6e626.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Summer Parks Program underway in the Meadville area 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/summer-parks-program-underway-in-the-meadville-
area/article c72de364-8f11-11e9-a4cd-c77c101e666f.html 
 
Record-Argus News: Pymatuning park officials: As lake rises, owners should keep an eye on their boats 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/pymatuning-park-officials-as-lake-rises-owners-should-
keep-an-eye-on-their-boats/ 
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: Anti-Energy activists are trying to make Pennsylvania the next California 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/06/anti-energy-activists-are-trying-to-make-pennsylvania-the-
next-california-opinion.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: PJM, nation's largest power grid operator, grapples with carbon pricing as states 
diverge on climate policies 



https://www.witf.org/news/2019/06/pjm-nations-largest-power-grid-operator-grapples-with-carbon-
pricing-as-states-diverge-on-climate-po.php 
 
Corry Journal: Penelec celebrates 100th anniversary of powering PA communities 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article 5407ce82-8eca-11e9-8539-376b751c5482.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Standard Speaker: Bemis agrees to pay $78,000 for alleged violations of hazardous waste rules 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/bemis-agrees-to-pay-78-000-for-alleged-violations-of-
hazardous-waste-rules-1.2496256 
 
Reading Eagle: Cleanup underway at chemicals plant in Perry Township 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/cleanup-underwayat-chemicals-plantin-perry-township 
 
Observer-Reporter: South Fayette commissioners open bids for Star City site 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/south-fayette-commissioners-open-bids-for-star-city-
site/article 9ee6949e-8eaa-11e9-87f0-9bef3a70994c.html  
 
Observer Reporter: Cecil supervisor takes colleagues to court over law firm firing 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/cecil-supervisor-takes-colleagues-to-court-over-law-
firm-firing/article 734f9a82-8dde-11e9-99cf-c7e7fea5fcfb.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Observer-Reporter: Natural gas pipeline work planned for Avella area 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/natural-gas-pipeline-work-planned-for-avella-
area/article 66d2b33a-8ebe-11e9-933c-ef2720626bad.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Range Resources lays off about 40 in Pa., Texas 
https://observer-reporter.com/business/range-resources-lays-off-about-in-pa-texas/article f361e960-
8e05-11e9-bf11-07dc88940a19.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Klaber's viewpoint: Energy landscape as dynamic as ever 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/06/14/klabers-viewpoint-energy-landscape-as-
dynamic-as.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Gov. Tom Wolf asked to investigate possible link between Pa. fracking, childhood cancers 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/06/17/fracking-health-effects-tom-wolf-letter-
environmental-rachel-levine/stories/201906140125 
 
Allegheny Front: Some Ohio Citizens Who Complained About Oil and Gas Feel “Abandoned” by the State 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/some-ohio-citizens-who-complained-about-oil-and-gas-feel-
abandoned-by-the-state/ 
 
Allegheny Front: How Ohio Compares to Pennsylvania for Oversight of Gas Industry 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/how-ohio-compares-to-pennsylvania-for-oversight-of-gas-industry/  
 



Indiana Gazette: Who defines what's detrimental? 
https://www.indianagazette.com/opinion/who-defines-what-s-detrimental/article be06c177-5092-
5185-b18f-2b6d3d6e4914.html 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Feds say nuclear plant did well with safety last year 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/061519/page/1/story/feds-say-nuclear-plant-did-well-
with-safety-last-year 
 
Vector Management 
 
Reading Eagle: Pennsylvania requires haulers to get permits in fight against spotted lanternfly 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/state-requires-haulers-to-get-permits-in-fight-against-
spotted-lanternfly 
 
Post-Gazette: Find a tick on your body? In Pa., you can get it tested — for free.  
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2019/06/16/Find-a-tick-on-your-body-In-Pa-you-can-get-
it-tested-for-free/stories/201906160031 
 
Waste 
 
Skook News: Shenandoah Valley Recycles Tons of Trash through Project  
https://www.skooknews.com/2019/06/shenandoah-valley-recycles-tons-of.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Zero Waste PA campaign worthwhile 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters to editor/zero-waste-pa-campaign-worthwhile-
letter/article bc69baac-8ec1-11e9-8aa4-c7d2ba187891.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Sustainable Packaging Initiative helps Millvale go green 
https://triblive.com/local/hampton-shaler/sustainable-packaging-initiative-helps-millvale-go-green/  
 
Post-Gazette: Don't dump that lemonade cup: Green Team knows in and outs of keeping Arts Fest eco-
friendly 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2019/06/16/three-rivers-arts-festival-green-team-compost-
recycling-pittsburgh/stories/201906140129 
 
Water 
 
WITF: Congress eyes ban on firefighting foams that tainted Pa. drinking water 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/06/congress-eyes-ban-on-firefighting-foams-that-have-tainted-pa-
drinking-water.php 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: It’s up to the states to protect our drinking water | Editorial 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/editorials/drinking-water-contamination-harrisburg-trenton-
philadelphia-20190614.html 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: Chester seeks potential buyers for Chester Water Authority   



https://www.delcotimes.com/news/chester-seeks-potential-buyers-for-chester-water-
authority/article b236067e-8e28-11e9-b5d5-e775830cfc21.html 
 
Morning Call: Lehigh County Authority eases commissioners’ concerns on 43-year extension 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-lehigh-county-authority-extension-20190614-
x6z2qtq3crgk5f5w5bxxlub4si-story.html 
 
News Eagle: Firm picked, study sewer proposal 
https://www.neagle.com/news/20190610/firm-picked-study-sewer-proposal 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Susquehanna River national heritage designation is welcome - and long overdue  
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/editorials/susquehanna-river-national-heritage-designation-is-
welcome---and/article f550b1b8-8d40-11e9-9016-7b948c87cdbf.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Stormwater district established with fee in South Middleton Township 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/boiling springs/stormwater-district-established-with-
fee-in-south-middleton-township/article 3541b2e3-d6c2-5def-a8f3-ea386c3f045a.html#tracking-
source=home-top-story-1 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Saltillo leaders hear water line update  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/saltillo-leaders-hear-water-line-
update/article 62d5090f-75f9-5344-811e-50e87ff4180a.html 
 
WITF/WHYY: Congress eyes ban on firefighting foams that tainted Pa. drinking water 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/06/congress-eyes-ban-on-firefighting-foams-that-have-tainted-pa-
drinking-water.php 
 
CBS21: Paddling and rallying for clean water in Pennsylvania 
https://local21news.com/news/local/paddling-and-rallying-for-clean-water-in-pennsylvania 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Water line serving Nescopeck repaired 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/061619/page/4/story/water-line-serving-nescopeck-
repaired 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Flash flood watch goes into effect this afternoon; covers 22 PA counties 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/flash-flood-watch-goes-into-effect-this-afternoon/article 9547da5a-
90ea-11e9-b566-274bd9d0ab4c.html 
 
KDKA: Over 500 Volunteers Across Five Counties Clean More Than 40 Tons Of Trash In Annual River 
Sweep 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/06/15/2019-river-sweep/  
  
Tribune-Review: Help wanted: Pick up 35 tons of bottles, cans, plastics and paper for River Sweep 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/help-wanted-pick-up-35-tons-of-bottles-cans-plastics-and-paper-for-
river-sweep/ 
 
WTAE: Smallman Street in Strip District reopens following massive water main break 



https://www.wtae.com/article/massive-water-main-break-floods-smallman-street-in-strip-
district/27549032 
 
Tribune-Review: Smallman Street reopens after water main break closed it for 3 weeks 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/smallman-street-reopens-after-water-main-break-
closed-it-for-3-weeks/ 
 
WTAE: Flash flood watch issued for Pittsburgh area beginning this afternoon 
https://www.wtae.com/article/flash-flood-watch-issued-for-pittsburgh-area-beginning-this-
afternoon/28064385 
 
WJAC: Patton Borough approves contractors for Chest Creek Dam removal project 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/patton-borough-approves-contractors-for-chest-creek-dam-removal-
project 
 
WESA: Officials Celebrate Launch Of Crosstown Blvd. Cap Project To Connect Hill District And Downtown 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/officials-celebrate-launch-crosstown-blvd-cap-project-connect-hill-district-
and-downtown 
 
WESA: What A New Agreement With PWSA Could Mean For Pittsburgh’s 2019 Finances 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/what-new-agreement-pwsa-could-mean-pittsburgh-s-2019-finances 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Letter to the editor | Leadership has failed Johnstown 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/readers forum/letter-to-the-editor-leadership-has-failed-
johnstown/article 3f519104-8ebf-11e9-a72f-ef2bfc8f2c20.html 
 
WTAE: Algal blooms make water unsafe for dogs at Lake Erie beaches 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/dog-swimming-lake-erie-algae-algal-blooms-make-water-
unsafe-for-dogs-at-lake-erie-beaches/958627823 
 
Tribune-Review: Health officials: Algae bloom along Lake Erie shoreline dangerous to pets, kids 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/health-officials-algae-bloom-along-lake-erie-shoreline-dangerous-to-
pets-kids/ 
 
Tribune-Review; Supporters fear for Keystone Park project, plan informational meeting 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/supporters-fear-for-keystone-park-project-plan-informational-
meeting/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Big Sewickley Creek Watershed focus of meeting 
https://sewickley.triblive.com/big-sewickley-creek-watershed-focus-of-meeting/ 
 
Indiana Gazette: Residents near White's Woods complain of runoff 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/residents-near-white-s-woods-complain-of-
runoff/article 215e26ea-8de7-11e9-aa19-537314ccd856.html 
 
Erie Times: Flash flood watch issued for Erie, Crawford counties 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190615/flash-flood-watch-issued-for-erie-crawford-counties 
 



Record-Argus News: Who’ll stop the rain? 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/wholl-stop-the-rain/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: CNN takes Philly’s ‘Toxic City’ to a national audience 
https://www.inquirer.com/entertainment/tv/united-shades-of-america-philadelphia-chester-kamau-
bell-20190616.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Momentum in Malvern: How a sleepy Chester County borough is turning into ‘a 
destination for restaurants’ 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pennsylvania/malvern-brick-brew-christophers-chester-county-
restaurants-20190615.html 
 
York Daily Record: Over 80 'Frankenfish' caught swimming up Susquehanna, tried passing through 
Conowingo Dam 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2019/06/14/81-frankenfish-caught-swimming-up-susquehanna-
major-increase-northern-snakehead/1454127001/ 
 
ABC27: Maryland sees spike of invasive fish on Susquehanna River 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/maryland-sees-spike-of-invasive-fish-on-susquehanna-
river/2077243447 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Herbruck family breaks ground on Mercersburg poultry ranch following 
years of planning 
https://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/news/local/2019/06/13/herbrucks-poultry-farm-begins-
construction-mercersburg/1442511001/ 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Poultry Ranch moves forward in Mercersburg 
https://www.therecordherald.com/news/20190614/poultry-ranch-moves-forward-in-mercersburg 
 
Lancaster Farming: No-Till CBD Hemp Planting Underway 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming/industrial hemp/no-till-cbd-hemp-planting-
underway/article e5c43d10-5f41-503c-aea3-c7a7349e70e8.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Swine fever will impact fair, farmers  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/swine-fever-will-impact-fair-
farmers/article ef6cfe5f-4545-52d1-9d74-69abbb3ed381.html 
 
WITF: Overflowing Great Lakes pose new threat for endangered bird 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/06/overflowing-great-lakes-pose-new-threat-for-endangered-
bird.php 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Contractors OK design of Thruway’s southern section 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/contractors-ok-design-of-thruway-s-southern-
section/article f9616b24-8ee1-11e9-9fc7-ebb9ec4a2f02.html 
 
KDKA: Reis Run Road Still Covered 2 Weeks After Landslide 



https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/06/14/reis-run-road-landslide/  
 
WTAE: National Weather Service to conduct storm damage survey on Monday 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/national-weather-service-to-conduct-storm-damage-survey-
on-monday/958735275 
 
Tribune-Review: Emergency landslide repairs to halt Metz Road work in Fawn 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/emergency-landslide-repairs-to-put-off-metz-road-
work-in-fawn/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Community meeting to focus on childhood cancer cases in region 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/community-meeting-to-focus-on-childhood-cancer-
cases-in-region/article 1ffe515a-8ec6-11e9-8932-a706c9651e51.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Region under a flash flood watch 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2019/06/17/Western-Pennsylvania-Pittsburgh-under-flash-
flood-watch-National-Weather-Service/stories/201906170080 
 
Allegheny Front: Indigo Banners Bring Attention to Toxic Dyes in Our Blue Jeans 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/indigo-banners-bring-attention-to-toxic-dyes-in-our-blue-jeans/ 
 
Butler Eagle: No clear skies yet for Butler County 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190617/NEWS01/706179873/-1/news01 
 
The Derrick: 'Unconfirmed tornado' reported 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/unconfirmed-tornado-reported/article 4a8bbab9-712b-
578b-b2b9-7f2cadbed391.html 


